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Economic and 
Community 
Development Month 
 
Next meeting  
5.30 for 6 pm 
 
29 October 2018 
Club night. 
Committees and AGMs 
Bring AGM info. 
	
Dates 
Browns Bay Quiz 
Fri 26 October 
 
Garden Safari Kerikeri 
27,28 October 
Marathon marshalling 
28 October 
 
Golf Thursday 
22 November. 

Attendance	(by	Sunday	
5pm)	to	Steve	Jenkins	
ph	478	8467		
jenkins@kiwilink.co.nz	
Meet	Pupuke	Golf	Club,		
231	East	Coast	Rd,	
Mairangi	Bay.	
Mondays	5.30	for	6pm	
www.ecbrotary.co.nz
.	nnzz	

President Jennifer 
On the subject of surveys, Gary’s survey on club satisfaction 
is languishing in some “to do later “ cubby-holes. He has 
received back only 13 out of 36 questionnaires. To be useful, 
he needs all 36 replies. This survey is to help us identify what 
our Rotarians want for East Coast Bays Rotary.  How to keep 
it a strong club with a meaningful future. Please check those 
cubby-holes. 
 
	 29	October	 5	November	 12	November	
	 Club	Meeting	

Committee	Meetings	
and	Club	&	Trust	
AGMs	

District	Governor	
Jerry	Norman	visiting	
Partners	Night	

Dr	John	Barker	–	Candidate	for	DG	of	Int.	Org	of	Vine	&	Wine			

Invocation	 Alistair	New	 Jenna	Tuuta	 Murray	Thoms	
Reception		 Lynette	Miller	 Beverley	lea	 Alistair	New	
Attendance	 Steve	Jenkins	 Steve	Jenkins	 Steve	Jenkins	
Cash	Desk	 	 Bob	Baird	 	
Fellowship	 Amanda	Chambers	 Amanda	Chambers	 Amanda	Chambers	
	 Ian	Collard	 Ian	Collard	 Ian	Collard	
	 Paul	Asquith	 Paul	Asquith	 Paul	Asquith	
Stewards	 Stephen	Wheeler	 Alistair	New	 Jim	Mayo	
	 Alan	Astrop	 Warren	Patterson	 Bernie	Woods	
	 Barry	McLean	 David	Aickin	 Jenna	Tuuta	
3	Min.	Talk	 	 	 Martin	Reiss	
Intro.	Speaker	 	 Jennifer	Neads	 Keith	Young	
Thank	Speaker	 	 Sean	Harris	 Barry	McLean	
Parting	Thought	 Bob	Baird	 Amanda	Chambers	 Bruce	Dunlop	
Bring	Guest	 Alan	Astrop	 Carol	Caulfield	 David	Aickin	
Darius	 Martin	Reiss	 Graham	Rice	 Murray	Thoms	

 

Centurion renewals due. New  
Centurions very welcome. 
See attached. 
 
ECB members please complete 
Golf request form and return to  
Rod on Monday or by email.  


